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Arizona Myeloma Network, AzMN    
Celebrating our 11th Anniversary of Service to Myeloma Patients and Families 

11th Annual AzMN/UA Charity Golf Tournament 
            Sponsored by the United Association of Plumbers and Pipefitters 

Saturday, November 14th, 2015 
McCormick Ranch Golf Club, Scottsdale, AZ 

Dear Friends: 
 
The Arizona Myeloma Network (AzMN) is proud to be celebrating over 11 years of service to myeloma patients 
and families  and our 11th Annual AzMN Charity Golf Tournament, on Saturday, November 14th, 2015, at 
McCormick Ranch Golf Club in Scottsdale, AZ.  We are very proud that the United Association of Plumbers and 
Pipefitters of the United States and Canada are once again our Title Sponsor. 
 
Founded in 2004, AzMN's mission is to promote education, awareness and advocacy for the improved treatment 
and quality of life for Multiple Myeloma patients, their families and caregivers. Although there is no cure for this 
serious bone cancer, patient's lives are being extended through increased awareness of the disease, and continuing 
research for a cure. Early diagnosis and prompt treatment are critical.  AzMN works very hard to bring this 
message to the public.  Our most recent Living with Myeloma  Conference  and Research Roundtable, welcomed 
over 375  patients, families, caregivers and healthcare professionals. 
 
Thanks to your support, as well as grants from BHHS Legacy, Frys Food Stores, and the Takeda Co.,we were able to 
introduce the Cancer Caregivers Education and Support Program, CCESP, a series of  5 seminars. Our free 
caregivers' programs served over 200 attendees in 2015.  We need your help, to continue these much needed 
programs throughout Arizona.   
All AzMN programs are free to the participants, so your generous participation in the golf tournament truly makes 
a difference. Without your support, we cannot continue to grow and expand our free cancer education and 
advocacy  programs. 
 
Please consider joining us as a golfer, sponsor, and/or donor.  If you need more information about this event, or 
wish to contribute a donation, gift or raffle item, please contact Stacy Pray, Golf Event Manager, at 480-251-1671 or 
email stacy@gatewaygolfgroup.com.   You may also go to www.azmngolf.com for more details and to register for 
the tournament. 
 
Thank you for your support and consideration.  We look forward to seeing you on Saturday, November 14th.  
Please consider one or more of the Sponsorships listed in the attachment to help AzMN continue their 
important work and join us for a great day of golf with colleagues and friends! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Founder and CEO, Arizona Myeloma Network  
http://www.azmngolf.com 
Information: Stacy Pray at 480-251-1671; stacy@gatewaygolfgroup.com       
Barbara Kavanagh at 623-388-6837; azmelomanetwork@cox.net 
 

 Note: All funds raised will be donated to AzMN, a non- profit 501(c) (3) organization (ID#320169742). Your 
contribution is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law.       
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